
CAI-IFORNIA STATE UNIVERSITY CHANNEL ISLANDS

California State University Channel Islands Site Authority
California State University Channel Islands Financing Authority

NOTTCE OF CANCELLATION OF MEETING
Regularly Scheduled for

May 6,2002

The meeting of the CSU Channel Islands Site Authority and the CSU
Channel Islands Financing Authority regularly scheduled for May 6,2002,
at 11:30 a.m. has been cancelled (pursuant to action taken by the Board at

the Special Meeting of the Board held on April 22,2002).

The next meeting of the CSU Channel Islands Site Authority and the CSU
Channel Islands Financing Authority is scheduled for Monday, August 5,

2002. The CSU Channel Islands Site Authority will begin at I 1:30 a.m. and

the CSU Channel Islands Financing Authority will commence immediately
upon adjoumment of the Site Authority meeting. Both meetings will be

held in the usual meeting place, the Administration Building, California
State University, Channel Islands, One University Drive, Camarillo.

Carmen J. Smith, Secretary
Califomia State University Channel Islands Site Authority

and

Califomia State University Channel Islands Financing Authority

Dated: APril 30,2002


